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January 6, 2009 Reference No. 632327

Mr. Steven Plunkett

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250
Alameda, California 94502-6577

Re:  Implementation of Oxygen Injection Work Plan
Former Chevron Service Station 9-0019
210 Grand Avenue
Qakland, California
RO000137

Dear Mr. Plunkett:

Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA) prepared and submitted to Alameda County
Environmental Health (ACEH) an Oxygen Injection Work Plan (work plan), dated August 13,
2008, on behalf of Chevron Environmental Management Company (Chevron) for the site
referenced above. In the work plan, bi-weekly oxygen injection events in well MW-5 were
proposed to attempt to reduce residual petroleum hydrocarbon concentrations in this well via
enhanced biodegradation. More than 60 calendar days have passed since submittal of the work
plan and to date CRA has not received correspondence from ACEH regarding the proposed
scope of work. In order to continue to move the site toward closure in a timely manner, CRA is
planning to proceed with the scope of work as outlined in the work plan per the California
Code of Regulations, Title 23, Division 3, Chapter 16, Article 11, Section 2722 Scope of
Corrective Action, part e.

CRA plans to begin oxygen injection at the site in February 2009. If you have any comments or
concerns regarding the work plan, please contact James Kiernan at (916) 677-3407 ext. 102.

Sincerely,

CONESTOGA-ROVERS & ASSOCIATES

V James P. Kiernan, P.E. No. C68498
Project Engineer
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ce: Ms. Stacie Hartung-Frerichs, Chevron Environmental Management Company
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